
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

19th December, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Families of Greenland class, 
 
We are delighted to share with you that your child will have the opportunity to attend six mornings of forest 
school next term.  The sessions will be run by Forest School trained Kids R Us staff and will be utilising different 
parts of our school site.  The first session will run on the morning of Wednesday 10th January 2024. 
 
Forest school is a fantastic outdoor learning experience for children but for them to enjoy it and take part 
safely, some specific clothing is essential.  Children should come to school in their forest school clothes and 
bring their school uniform in a named bag.   
 
Children will need: 
 

• Long sleeved top (in all weathers) 

• Long trousers and socks (in all weathers) 

• Waterproof coat/jacket 

• Waterproof trousers are optional 

• A change of footwear – closed toe 

• A hat  

• Gloves to protect their hands 

• A bin bag (to put all of their dirty forest school clothes in – all weathers) 

• A snack – no nuts or citrus 
 
If you have any questions at all, please email the school office office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk  

 
With kind regards, 
  

Mrs Beci McCaughran 
 
Headteacher 

Fulbourn Primary School 
School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH 
Tel: 01223 712525 
e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
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